
OFFICIAL NOTICE
Official Notice is hereby given
that the Fox Chapel Planning
Commission will hold a special
meeting  on  Wednesday,
September 4, 2024, at 6 PM to
review comments on the Joint
Implementable
Comprehensive Plan received
during  the  45-day  comment
period  and  to  make  a
recommendation to Borough
Council. The meeting will be
held in the Borough Building,
401  Fox  Chapel  Road,
Pittsburgh, PA 15238 and via
Zoom.

GARY J. KOEHLER
Borough Manager


